Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
8/5/2014 1:46:06 PM

Dear Haley,

Thank you for the invitation to attend a ceremonial signing of the solar energy bill.

I think it is wonderful that Governor Haley will recognize this landmark legislation and the job creation it brings.

In fact with over $525 million of direct investment in solar energy projects over the next six years Governor Haley
continues to demonstrate her leadership on job creation and policies that make the Palmetto State stand out.
Would it be permissible to extend this invitation to the 28 members of the SC Solar Business Alliance that supported
our efforts in the negotiation and passage of this bill?

I can confirm that | will attend the event.

Haley Mottel

Legislative Liaison

Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082

Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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